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GLENN COUNTY 4-H BOWL-A-THON FAST APPROACHING 

 
 

 Glenn County 4-H would like to invite you to participate in the 2017 Glenn County 4-H Bowl-A-Thon to be held 

at the Orland Bowl on Sunday, December 3rd. There will be two sessions, with the first one beginning at 1:00 p.m. and 

the second one at 3:00 p.m.   

 It is a fun time for all ages. Adult and Company teams are encouraged to join in on the fun!  You do not need to be 

in 4-H to participate in this fun event. There will be bumper pads for the younger bowlers and those with special needs. 

Awards will be given for: Wearing 4-H “SWAG”; Top individual who raised the most money/per session; Top score for 

each team; Best team name. 

 If you would like a registration form for the Bowl-A-Thon, please register your team online at: 

http://ucanr.edu/survey/survey.cfm?surveynumber=21929.  Pledge sheets are available at the UCCE Office, located at 821 

E. South St., Orland, CA.  95963 

Please register by November 27, 2017 to insure you get the session time that you requested. Proceeds from this 

event support countywide 4-H Events.  
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